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Productivity Commission 
Architects Inquiry  
LB2, Collins Street East  
MELBOURNE VIC 8003 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 
 
REGISTRATION OF ARCHITECTS 
 
 
I am a registered architect in the State of Western Australia and consider the conditions of 
that registration of immense value to the effort Architects put into supporting the reputation 
and contribution of architecture In Australia. I believe registration of Architects goes a long 
way to securing the standard of design and construction in this country and the status of our 
industry internationally. 
 
I support the view of the Architects Board of Western Australia in that it is paramount that 
registration of architects is retained and that the most appropriate model is a uniform act 
across Australia, administered by local, State or Territory Boards. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
(signature) 
 
 
Mark Unger 
Director 


